
KOTAHITANGA!

NGA MAHI TOI

We have been creating some
beautiful self portraits this
week to help Whaea Kohu get
to know us better.
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We have been learning
how to introduce
ourselves in te reo
māori. We can also ask
someone their name and
where they are from.

The sun is out and so are we! Our
tamariki are enthusiastic about
having swimming this term,
making sure to bring their togs
everyday. 

To prepare for swimming sports
Room 1 has been practicing
technique and breathing.

COOLING OF IN THE
POOL


